STATE OF *A ASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Nort'isest Regional Office « 215961 160th Aver 10 SE o Belfeyvur, Washington 98u08-5452 « (425] 649-7000

June 19, 2002

Mr. David Camille ( 132)077- Q26| X (1693773335

Philips 66
2000 Crow Canyon Pl Suite 400
San Ramon CA 94583

Dear Mr. Camille:

Re:  CircleK No. 1546 10255 240" SE Kent WA Ecology UST #5751
Circle K No. 1602 20727 108" Ave Kent WA Ecology UST #5759
Circle K No. 8603 27121 Military Rd ~ Federal Way WA Ecology UST #97638
Circle K No. 8878 8007 State Ave Marysville WA Ecology UST #97639
Circle K No. 1476 12660 1% Ave S Burien WA Ecology UST #5748
Circle K No. 1461 2350 24™ Ave E Seattle WA Ecology UST #5754
Circle K No. 1452 2415 Griffin Ave Enumclaw WA Ecology UST #5760
Circle K No. 5962 16510 Aurora Ave N Seattle WA Ecology UST #8430
Circle K #5927 22625 Hwy 99 Edmonds WA Ecology UST #10359

Circle K #5929 20717 Bothell Everett Hwy Bothell WA  Ecology UST#10361
Circle K Convenience Store #8567

1700 132" SE #13  Mill Creek WA Ecology UST #97636
Circle K Convenience Store #8882

9671 Silverdale Way Silverdale WA Ecology UST #97641

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is currently reviewing site files related to leaking
underground storage tank sites. Ecology is requesting any updated cleanup activities information
you may have on the above sites, which are owned by Philips 66, by July 19, 2002. Please
submit the documents to John Bails at the Department of Ecology, Northwest Regional Office —
Toxics Cleanup Program, Attn: John Bails, 3190 160™ Ave SE, Bellevue, WA 98008-5452.
Ecology’s objective is to facilitate the cleanup process at these sites, with the goal of moving the
sites into a “Reported Cleaned Up” or “No Further Action” status.

These sites are eligible for the Voluntary Cleanup Program. The Voluntary Cleanup Program is
a fee-based service that Ecology offers to parties who want a detailed review of independent
cleanup activities conducted at their site, and who want a determination documented by a letter.
The Voluntary Cleanup Program offers a range of opportunities for assistance on completing the
cleanup of your site, including the review of plans and proposals. Eventually, after the
successful review of a completed cleanup, the result is a “No Further Action” letter. The “No
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Jqier Action” letter may be useful in the future to a buyer, seller. or financial institution in the
cvent of a property transaction.

A “Reported Cleaned Up” status is not the same as a “No Further Action” statys. It does not
involve a detailed review by Ecology. The “Reported Cleaned Up” status may be based on the
opinion of the site owner, consultant, or contractor ag stated in the reports submitted to Ecology.

Ecology for public review by appointment only. Appointments can be made to review files by
calling the Northwest Regional Office Records Center, at (425) 649-7190.

If you have questions about any of the information presented in this letter, please contact John
Bails at (425) 649-7099.

NI

Desiree L. Wells '
Toxics Cleanup Program
Department of Ecology

Enclosure

cc: John Bails, State of Washington Department of Ecolo: 'Y, NWRO-TCP
Teri Fisher, State of Washington Department of Ecology, NWRO-TCP



